
 
 
 

Legal Services Support Package 
 

2024/2025 - 2026/2027 
 

GOLD PACKAGE SILVER PACKAGE BRONZE PACKAGE 
 

• Up to 5 hours’ free 
ad-hoc advice 
annually 

• Notification of legal 
updates on ad-hoc 
basis throughout the 
year 

• Initial review of key 
contracts due to 
expire in next 12 
months 

• Bespoke training at 
reduced rates 

• Reviews/update of up 
to 3 policies per year 

• Invite to up to 2 
relevant training 
sessions per year 

• 2 x 1 hour ‘surgery’ 
sessions per year to 
discuss ‘burning 
issues’ 

• Allocated named 
point of contact within 
legal team 

• Access to reduced 
hourly rates for any 
ongoing legal work 

 

 

• Up to 3 hours’ free 
ad-hoc advice 
annually 

• Notification of legal 
updates on an ad-hoc 
throughout the year 

• Initial review of key 
contacts due to 
expire in the next 12 
months 

• Bespoke training at 
reduced rates 

• Review/update of up 
to 2 policies per year 

• Invite to 1 relevant 
training session per 
year 

 

• Up to 1 hour free ad-
hoc advice annually 

• Notification of legal 
updates on an ad-hoc 
basis throughout the 
year 

• Initial review of key 
contracts due to 
expire in the next 12 
months 

• Bespoke training at 
reduced rates 

Cost = £600 p.a. Cost = £425 p.a. Cost = £250 p.a. 

Discounted Cost = £480 Discounted Cost = £372 Discounted Cost = £238 

 
* Discount available if you buy into both legal and data protection support. 

 

Legal – Hourly Rates 

 



Position Standard hourly rates Gold hourly rates 

Service Delivery Manager £160 £120 

Team Leader/Lead 
Lawyer 

£150 £95 

Senior Solicitor £120 £85 

Solicitor £100 £75 

Property Lawyer and 
Senior Assistant Lawyer 

£90 £60 

Trainee Sol/Legal 
Assistant 

£80 £45 

Assistant £60 £45 

 


